St. Joseph’s School

Phone: 519-426-0820

T

SHROVE
TUESDAY

February 19", 2019

Dear Families,

We are approaching the season of Lent, and at our school this very important season offers us an
opportunity to come together as a family of believers. To begin this season together we will be having
our annual Shrove Tuesday Pancake Luncheon and as in previous years, our students will be offered
a lunch of 2-3 pancakes and a drink. The pancakes will be prepared by Kaley's Restaurant in the
morning and served to our students in their classroom during the first nutrition break, by parent
volunteers. We would greatly appreciate your help in defraying the cost of this day by sending $2.00
or $5.00 per family to your child’s teacher by March 3rd. Everyone is included in this lunch. If you
have any concerns about food allergies, please contact the school.

To make this event run smoothly, we will need the help of parent volunteers. Please sign the bottom of
this note if you are available to serve pancakes during the morning of March 5. All volunteer forms
should be returned to the classroom teacher ASAP. If you are volunteering, you must have a
current police check on file at school, along with the A.O.D.A training.

All volunteers will be contacted by a note sent home with your child. If you have any questions or
concerns about this event, please phone the office at your convenience.

Sincerely,

Marsha Morrison and Amy Lava
Shrove Tuesday Coordinators
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PLEASE SIGN AND RETURN WITH YOUR CHILD TO SCHOOL IF YOU ARE ABLE TO
VOLUNTEER. THANK YOU!

YES, | am able to volunteer for serving at the Pancake Luncheon.

NAME: PHONE NO:

CHILD(REN)'S NAME(S): GRADE:




